
Good morning Governor, Senators and House Representatives, I am writing to oppose mandatory 
vaccination by the government. I do vaccinate my children and am fortunate they do not have adverse 
reactions to the medication and treatments at this time. However, if they did, or I decide it isn't a 
necessary vaccination or life threatening, I would want the decision to subject them to the vaccine to be 
my decision with the assistance of their pediatrician. Not a direction/order to come from a government 
entity. This is NOT an emergency. Please vote against this bill. 
 
Thank you, 
Stephanie Moll 
12057 Wapiti Ln SE 
Aumsville OR 97325 
 


